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Welcome, Monty Tuttle from Eastern European Mission!  Monty will present our 
lesson today during worship service and tell us about how God’s word is being shared in 
Eastern Europe. 
 
HCOC Safety Ministry Team Meeting TODAY-Classroom C after worship 
 
The November edition of the HCOC Health & Safety Corner, “Winter Preparation for 
Drivers,” is available in the information centers outside of the auditorium. 
 
Prime Timers Monthly Fellowship… Thursday, 11/21 at 5:00 p.m. in the fellowship hall.  
Thanksgiving Dinner Meeting and guest speaker, Peggy Winkelmann.  Turkey & dressing 
is provided, just bring your favorite side/dessert.  The speaker will explain ways to avoid 
probate and other helpful ways to make settling an estate easier for surviving spouse 
and heirs. 
 
You are invited to a 50th Wedding Anniversary Reception for Bob & Rosemary Payne 
on Saturday, 11/23 at the South Main Street Church of Christ (fellowship hall from 
1:30-3:30pm) in Henderson, Texas – 402 S. Main Street. See more important details on 
the back of this Family News!  
 
Thanksgiving Blessing Meal – The HCOC Ladies Ministry will be hosting a Thanksgiving 
Blessing meal on 11/27 (5:30-7:15pm) for those in our community who otherwise 
would not have a Thanksgiving meal or anyone to share it with.  Volunteers are needed 
to cook, decorate, greet, serve, and clean up.  Sign up sheets are at THE HUB. Donated 
items can be placed on the designated table in the fellowship hall. 
 
CASA of Walker County is collecting new unwrapped toys for local foster children.  
Please leave donations in the big Christmas box in the foyer. 
 
Houston Mobile Food Truck & Santa Shop at HCOC on Saturday, 12/7 

PRAYER REQUESTS                                                                                                              

House of Hope in Madisonville had severe fire damage last Saturday, 11/9. 

Rick White is scheduled to be back in Huntsville on Monday, 11/18. 

Maggie & Ernie Smith’s son-in-law, Robert Ernst, is home after a successful 

heart surgery. 

Stephen McMillan’s grandmother, Audrey Cox, passed away on 11/13.  Her 

funeral was held yesterday in Katy, Texas. 

Maxine Holsomback was hospitalized on 11/14 with a severe infection. 

 

 

Welcome Visitors! We’re glad 
you’re here. If you are passing 
through, we pray that you will 
have a safe journey as you travel.  
Please come back and worship 
with us again.  

If you are looking for a place to 
worship regularly, we invite you to 
experience our church family.  

Please take a Welcome brochure 
and fill out a Care Card and drop it 
in the collection plate or leave it 
at the Welcome Desk. 

 
Weekly HCOC Schedule 

Sunday 9:00 AM: 
Class List at the Welcome Center 
Sunday Worship 10:00 AM 
Children’s Church is offered to children 
age 3 years through Kindergarten 
 
Share Groups meet at various times 
throughout the day on Sundays. 
 
Sunday Night Worship & Bible 
Study 5:30 PM in Classroom E 
 
Tuesday Ladies Class 10:00 AM 
 
Wednesday Ladies Class 10:00 AM: 
Childcare provided 
 
Wednesday Supper @ 5:30 PM 

Wednesday 6:30-7:15 PM                    
Class List at the Welcome Center 

OUR MINISTERS: 

Jeff Dunn, Pulpit Minister 

Todd Tipton, College Minister  (Kats 
For Christ @ SHSU) 

Evan O’Rear, Youth Minister 

Heather Trevino, Children’s Minister 

 

 



June                                                                              ju 

 

 

 November At A Glance: 

• Nov. 17:  Monty Tuttle – EEM; during worship service 

• Nov. 17:  HCOC Safety Ministry Team meeting; immediately following worship in Classroom C 

• Nov. 19:  Sewing Sisters; 4:00- 7:00 p.m. in the fellowship hall 

• Nov. 21:  Prime Timers Monthly Fellowship; 5:00-7:00 p.m. in the fellowship hall 

• Nov. 26:  Prime Timers Potluck & Game Day; 11:30 a.m. in the fellowship hall 

• Nov. 26:  Brothers in Christ meet in the fellowship hall at 6:30 p.m. 

• Nov. 27:  NO Wednesday evening classes at HCOC 

• Nov. 27:  Thanksgiving Blessing Meal at HCOC from 5:30- 7:15 p.m. in the fellowship hall 

• Nov. 28:  Happy Thanksgiving! 

                                                          
                                                          FROM THE SHEPHERDS 

 
 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                             THANK YOU 

 

 

 

 

 

50th Wedding Anniversary Celebration for Bob & Rosemary Payne 

Bob & Rosemary’s children request letters or cards containing funny or touching memories of your time with this sweet couple.  

Maybe Bob officiated your wedding?  Was Rosemary your loving childcare provider?  A particular fellowship event with the 

Paynes that you’ll never forget?  If you have photos and could make copies to provide for the anniversary reception it would 

also be greatly appreciated.  You can bring these items to the party on 11/23, or if you are unable to attend you can mail them 

to their daughter, Jackie Gist.  Contact Amy in the HCOC church office (936-295-3884) for Jackie’s address. 

 

 

 

 

           

 

 

 

 

NOVEMBER 
       Shepherd of the month: Wes Altom     

Deacon of the month: Nathan Spencer 
 
 

LAST WEEK 
Contribution: $11,506.05   Attendance: 266 

/Attendance: 248 
 
 
           Jeff Dunn’s Blog:  https://pursuing-god.com 

 
 

Visitors, New Members, Students: 
Join us for a free lunch in your honor every 1st, 2nd, 3rd, & 4th Sunday of the month following worship service. 

Lunches are not served on the 5th Sunday of the month or when a special church-wide event is planned. 

 

We want everyone to know that Jose Cruz Solis has asked for a break from being deacon to the 
youth. He has served graciously and we thank him for his dedication. He and his sweet family 
will continue to worship here.  

The shepherds 

 

Church Family I want to extend my thanks for all the prayers, cards and concern you 
have shown to me regarding the passing of my sister. What a blessing you all are to 
me! I love you all and am so very thankful that I am a member of this family. 

Norma Edgington 

 


